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May 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
Clubs on offer after half term: 
 

Little Owl Bubble (Y1 only) 
 

After half term Little Owl’s club will be After School Club,  content will be dependent on the 
weather, it may be a film, Lego or stay and play.  If it is a film, children will be shown either 
U or PG films deemed appropriate for the class to see.   
The club will run on a Thursday after school 3.00-4.45pm.  Children will be given a drink, a 
piece of toast and a piece of fruit. The cost for this club will be £3 a session.  It will run for 
6 weeks, starting on Thursday 10th June, total cost £18.  This club is paid with cash 
as money raised goes towards resources in class.  If your child would like to take part 
in our After School Club, please place payment in a named envelope and post it through 
the blue door letter box.  
Please check the date sheet for all the dates the club is running.  
 

 
My child ____________________ would like to take part in the After School Club 
starting on Thursday 10th June.  I understand that if they are shown a film, it will be a 
U or PG film deemed appropriate for them by Mrs Potter.  
 
Parent signature:      Date: 

 

 
Barn Owl Bubble 

 
After half term Barn Owl’s club will be PE club.  The club will offer 2 weeks of Archery, 2 
weeks of Fencing and 2 weeks of Tri Golf.  The club will run from 3.00-4.00pm and will 
cost £2 per session.  It will run for 6 weeks, starting on Friday 11th June.  You will be 
charged for each session your child attends using the My Ed app, the cashless 
system. 
Please check the date sheet for all the dates the club is running.  
 
 

 
My child _________________ would like to take part in PE Club starting on Friday 
11th June.  
 
Parent signature:                                                           Date: 



  

 

Tawny Owl Bubble 
 
After half term Tawny Owl’s club will be PE Club. The club will offer 2 weeks of Archery, 2 
weeks of Fencing and 2 weeks of Tri Golf.   The club will run on a Monday after school 
3.20pm-4.20pm.  The cost of the club will be £2 a session. It will run for 6 weeks, 
starting on Monday 7th June.  You will be charged for each session your child 
attends using the My Ed app, the cashless system.  
Please check the date sheet for all the dates the club is running. 
 

 
My child _______________________ would like to take part in PE Club starting on 
Monday 7th June. 
 
Parent signature:                                                              Date:  

 

 
 
I hope the children enjoy having their after school club back  
.  
Thank you  
 
Sarah Potter 
(Head of School) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


